
 

 

 

South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners Association, Inc. 
Minutes for November 12, 2011 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER – 8:02 am 
 

The November 12, 2011, regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the South T-Bar 
Ranch Property Owners Association was held via teleconference.  President, Joe Price 
called the meeting to order.  A quorum was present with the following directors attending: 

• Betty Sue Cornella 

• Julie Hawley 

• Becky Renck 

•  Anelladee Spencer  

•  Joe Price 

• Tim Anderson 

• Kitsi Atkinson 
 
 Others Attending:    

• Steve Coon 

• Brenda Coon 
 

II. APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS BOARD MINUTES 
 
Previous Board Meeting minutes from October 15, 2011 were discussed. Motion made to 
accept as written by B Cornella and 2nd by K Atkinson. Motion approved.   
 

 

III. RATIFICATION OF ACTIONS  
None. 
 

IV. FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

The October Financial statement was reviewed. A new 2012 budget will be presented at the 
December meeting. Discussion included earmarking reserve funds for Capital Items. 

 
 

V. OLD BUSINESS  
 

• Conflict of Interest document for the board was discussed and all Board 
members are aware of the COI issues.   
ACTION: K Atkinson & J Price will revise as needed and get to the secretary to 
mail out for signatures.  
 

• There were 2 property transfers in the ranch. New information is forthcoming.  
 
 

Committee Reports  
 

Infrastructure:  Chair:  Anelladee Spencer 



 

 

  To include:  Roads, Security, Trash, Mail, and Fire Subcommittees. 
 
      Mailboxes: No Report   
 
      Trash Area: No report 

Roads: Roads have been worked on as per last month’s approved proposal. Discussion 
followed with a recommendation that we include gravel around the trash enclosure as 
part of the extra work approved.  

 
Document Review Subcommittee: Chair:  Kitsi Atkinson 

The LEC vote will require changes to the covenants and discussion was held on the 
process already established with the association to do so. Looking a t a possible Spring 
2012 mail date for any changes for vote. The committee will present a report for review 
before that date.  

 
  

BLM Committee:  Chair:   Anelladee Spencer 
BRM arranged a meeting with STBAR Board and the BLM on Nov 4 to discuss options 
and find a meeting of the minds.  A report will be forthcoming.  

 
Communication Chair:  Julie Hawley 
  To include:  Website and Newsletter Subcommittees 

No Report.       
 

VI. NEW BUSINESS 
None.       

 
 

   

VII. MEMBER COMMENTS 
Member comments included: 
None 
 

 
 

VIII. ADJOURNMENT – 9:14 am 
 
J Hawley moved to adjourn the meeting. A Spencer 2nd.  The motion approved and the 
meeting was adjourned. 

 
_______________________________ 
Respectfully submitted by 
Rebecca Renck, Secretary,  
South T-Bar Ranch POA 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

   

 



 

 

 


